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                                                                                                          Wednesday 27th November 2024 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Year 2 Performance  
 

Wednesday 11th December - 9.15am – 10.15am 
Friday 13th December - 1.45pm – 2.45pm 

 
We are very excited about our upcoming performances, especially being able to invite parents into 
school to share our celebrations at this time of year. The children are very busy learning songs and 
lines for our performances. 
 
Children will be wearing their school uniforms together with a headband which they are making in 
class.  There are no other costume requirements for these performances.  
 
A letter will be sent out nearer the time with details of where the children will be sitting.  Due to 
limited seating capacity in the hall, we ask that a maximum of two adults per child attend across 
both performances  
 
We look forward to welcoming you into school. 
 

           Yours sincerely,  
 
           The Year 2 Team 
 

 

mailto:office@grandavenue.kingston.sch.uk

